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“Christmas Bells”

I heard the bells on Christmas Day
Their old, familiar carols play,
And wild and sweet
The words repeat
Of peace on earth, good-will to men!

- Henry Wadsworth Longfellow

May we all never get too old to hear the bells!!

December 2019

Please know this time of year, and always, we are committed to and have great appreciation for, you.
We enjoy working with you and wish you peace and good-will during this holiday season and beyond.

As a small token of our appreciation, we have once again made a donation to the Heifer International
Organization in your honor. To see some of the good work they do around the world, check out
http://www.heiferfoundation.org/. As another part of our annual holiday tradition, please find
enclosed the Norman Rockwell 2020 Calendar.

Please note that our office will be closed on Tuesday December 24" and Wednesday December 25 for
the Christmas holiday and Tuesday December 31 and Wednesday January 1% for New Year’s holiday.

From all of us at Soundview Financial, a heartfelt “Thank You” for the great honor of allowing us to help
you with your financial goals and our very best wishes for a Joyful Holiday and Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

¥

Robert J. Boronski, MBA, CFP®

762 Post Road * Darien, CT 06820
(203) 261-3859

www.soundviewfa.com

P.O. Box 290 » Monroe, CT 06468
Fax: (866) 798-8050

Securities and Advisory Services offered through Commonwealth Financial Network Member FINRA, SIPC, a Registered Investment Adviser.

Fixed insurance products and services offered through CES Insurance Agency.



